
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 

Tree Board Vacancy 
 

Posted: 2/4/2021 
 

End Date:  until filled 
 

 

The City of Monroe is now accepting applications for a vacancy on the Tree Board.   
 
 The responsibility of a Tree Board member is to develop, administer, and update annually 
a written plan for the care, preservation, pruning, planting, replanting, removal and/or 
disposition of trees and shrubs in parks, along streets and in other public areas.  The Tree 
Board is also charged with conducting public education programs for the community 
regarding tree preservation and planting. The board will submit any and all findings to the 
City Council annually for acceptance and approval. 
 
 
 
The Tree Board Member will: 
 

• Serve a 3-year term without compensation beginning March 1, 2021. 
 

• Act in an advisory capacity to the city council. 
 
 

 
 

A fillable application (Appointed Board Member Biography-Application) is 
available on the City of Monroe website www.monroega.com (under 
Government/Job Opportunities) or an application may be obtained at City Hall, 215 
N. Broad Street, Monroe, GA  30655.  A resume will not be accepted in lieu of a 
completed application, but may be attached.  Completed applications must be returned 
to City Hall at the above address or by mail to City of Monroe, attn.: HR, PO Box 1249, 
Monroe, GA, 30655. 
 


